
November 23, 2010

Nancy Noonan, MA
International Speaker, Trainer and Author
The Art of Mastery: Inspiring Excellence in Work and Life
802 W. Mulberry St.
Louisville, CO 80027

RE:  ONA Convention October 2010 - Keynote: The Art of Mastery

Dear Nancy;

Nursing is considered to be both an art and a science.  You reminded and 
inspired us to use the art of nursing! Thank you for reminding us to take 
care of ourselves and the importance of being creative in all aspects of 
our life.

It is evident from the evaluations that Oklahoma Nurses found your 
presentation to be refreshing, engaging and inspiring.  When asked 
“What did you like best about today’s presentation?” our attendees 
responded:

The presentation was its own work of art. I enjoyed the 
energy, the pace, the stories and the art.

It made you think about how to live life to the fullest!

This will help me wake up each morning and choose to be 
creative while encouraging others to do the same.

I know that many of our nurses enjoyed the opportunity to meet you at 
the Oklahoma Nurses Foundation Dinner and the Meet the Board
Reception.  Julie and I also enjoyed the opportunity to meet and interact 
with you on Wednesday night. It is a rare and wonderful opportunity 
when speakers let us truly get to know them off the stage.  

Not only from our perspective but also from the nurses of Oklahoma the 
2010 Convention was a huge success! Thank you for your role in making 
this year’s convention a success!  

Nancy you are professional, energetic and knowledgeable.  Thank you for 
being a part of the Nurses Set the Pace for a Healthier Oklahoma.  We 
truly appreciate your ability to share your talents with us by being a part 
of the 2010 Oklahoma Nurses Association Convention.

Regards,

Jane Nelson, MS, CAE
Executive Director
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